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CALL  FOR PAPERS

The North American Society for Philosophical
Hermeneutics invites submissions for our 18th annual

meeting, hosted by University of Calgary in Alberta,
Canada. Papers on any topic in philosophical

hermeneutics are welcome. Submit your paper of 3000-
5000 words, prepared for blind review, by July 1, 2023 to

nasphermeneutics@gmail.com.






The 18th Annual
Meeting
@  U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  C A L G A R Y

This year's meeting is hosted by the
University of Calgary and will be
held at the Aloft Hotel Calgary. Our
program this year will feature a
keynote address by Dr. Francisco
Gonzalez (Professor of Philosophy
at the University of Ottawa) and a
book panel on Dr. Nathan
Dickman's Philosophical
Hermeneutics and the Priority of
Questions in Religions (Bloomsbury
Press, 2023). 

About NASPH
NASPH was formed in 2005 in
order to further the study of
philosophical hermeneutics and to
foster dialogue in light of
difference. While honoring the
rootedness of philosophical
hermeneutics in the work of Hans-
Georg Gadamer, we find that the
force and value of philosophical
hermeneutics lie in the
development of dialogue that
brings life to history and
illuminates contemporary issues.
For more information about the
society, visit nasph.org. 


